
April 24, 2014 

 

Editor, World Journal of Clinical Oncology 

 

Dear Editor: 

On behalf of my co-authors, I resubmit the revised manuscript #8245 Caring for the breast cancer 
survivor’s health and well-being. 

Per the reviewer comments, we have expanded the abstract to over 200 words and included a less than 
100 word core tip summary. 

Mayo Clinic has run a satisfactory anti-plagiarism check for us. 

We appreciate the opportunity to have our manuscript published in WJCO. 

Please let us know if there are additional questions or concerns regarding this manuscript. 

Best regards, 

 

Petra M. Casey, MD 

Mayo Clinic Rochester 

Casey.petra@mayo.edu 


